
Working Together



IF IT ALL
FEELS

a bit 
daunting...

there is 
safety

i n  w o r k i n g  t o g e t h e r



Guildford 
4 WAYS TO BE CONNECTED

NEWSLETTERECO NETWORK MONTHLY 
DROP IN

WEBINAR
 1pm 1st Monday of 

the month

DIOCESE 
WEBSITE



Portsmouth – NZC Team  
David & Matt

Chichester – Community of Practice
Gareth 



Collaboration
W hat  wi l l  work  in  your  
Deanery?

Deanery NZC Officer

PCC training
Funding workshop

Deanery Fundraiser



Eco Link
Please provide an Eco Link person for our parish, so we 
have someone we can email about opportunities as they 
come in. This person doesn’t have to do the work 
themselves – they just need to report to the Eco Team 
and/or PCC.

Fill in this short form here to sign an Eco Link up for your 
parish.

https://forms.office.com/e/6gBZD8w9dT
https://forms.office.com/e/6gBZD8w9dT


Please get in touch and ask 
for any advice or support 
you need.
Alison Moulden
Diocesan Environment Officer
alison.moulden@cofeguildford.org.uk

Martin Carr
Net Zero Project and Engagement 
Lead
Martin.carr@cofeguildford.org.uk

mailto:alison.moulden@cofeguildfrod.org.uk
mailto:Martin.carr@cofeguildford.org.uk


David Caine
david.cain@portsmouth.anglican.org

Matt Lockwood
matt.lockwood@portsmouth.anglican.org

mailto:david.cain@portsmouth.anglican.org
mailto:matt.lockwood@portsmouth.anglican.org


Steve Collins
steve.collins@cofeguildford.org.uk

Gareth Martin 
Gareth.martin@chichester.anglican.org
Diocese of Chichester Net Zero Carbon Community 
of Practice

mailto:steve.collins@cofeguildford.org.uk
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dW_BRnIbDEyp6sbi1qqLgbMKn9Mw9X1HshLmL3ln_E5UNTA0TERRMEs2NE03WUxYR0NYNFBDRVVaMy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dW_BRnIbDEyp6sbi1qqLgbMKn9Mw9X1HshLmL3ln_E5UNTA0TERRMEs2NE03WUxYR0NYNFBDRVVaMy4u

